
#ListeningChurch

Pope Francis wants to
hear from YOU...

... and so does Saint Eugene's Parish!

"I am the way, the
truth and the life."

(Jn14:6)



SYNOD 2021/2023 Parish Listening Sessions
21st March-1st April 2022



Pope Francis has called on the entire People of God to journey together. This Synod is a
process of journeying together by listening, dialoguing, praying, discerning and making
decisions together for the purpose of proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

We invite you to take part in our parish SYNOD Listening Sessions, individually or as part
of a group, to consider the positive things that are happening in our Church and Parish today
and to suggest ways in which we can improve and grow in our journey as a parish
community together. If you would like to participate in a Parish Listening Session please
email your contact details to steugenes@btconnect.com or return this card to the box at the
back of  Saint Eugene's Cathedral by 13th March 2022.

Name: _________________________________Tel:_________________________________________

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________________

More information on the synod process can be found on www.steugenescathedral.com


